

CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

November 7, 1985

Mrs. Sally Silveira

Dear Mrs. Silveira:

At your request, the Board of Ethics consulted with you on the question of a possible conflict of interest arising from your positions as President of the Stamford League of Women Voters and Alternate on the Zoning Board of Appeals.

In the past, the League has adopted positions on land use, and may again do so in the future. In two recent cases, you relinquished the chair and abstained from discussion and voting because of the possibility that these cases may come up before you on the Zoning Board.

After discussing this matter with you, the Board of Ethics recommends that you carry out your duties and perform all the functions of President without any restrictions. Should any question on a <u>specific</u> site come before the Zoning Board on which the League has taken a position, then you should abstain from participating in the Zoning Board action in that specific instance.

Very truly yours,

Board of Ethics Athanasios Loter,

Chairman

cc: Town Clerk Lois Pont-Briant

NO: 17'85 AM



